INTERNATIONAL FLOORBALL FEDERATION (IFF)

Mr. Ron Froehlich, President
IWGA

P.O. Box 531208
Birmingham, AL 35253
U.S.A.

+1 205 871 1239
toolsports@worldnet.att.ne

Solna, March 17", 2005

Dear Mr. Froehlich,

In order to inform the protagonists of world Sport about the progress of Floorball and
IFF, we had, in the past two weeks, very constructive and efficient meetings with
Messrs. Gian-Franco Kasper, Joseph S. Blatter, René Fasel and Kelly Fairweather.

We had the opportunity to present our Sport, in particular on an international level,
our visions and mission as well as the achievements realised so far. They were duly
impressed and gave us some good advice and also support whenever needed and
feasible.

In order to inform other vital sparts-authorities we also would like to meet you and
take the opportunity to do so at the occasion of the Sport Accord and GAISF general
assembly in Berlin.

We hope very much, that your calendar will permit you to meet us, and the date, time
and venue to be decided by you.

We are convinced, that you will understand the enormous evolution of Floorball and
are looking forward to hear from you, in order to be able to do our planning.

Thanking you in advance | remain,

j
With kindest regards
l ational Floorball Federation

President
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